
To: President and Members of the Munster Town Council  
 
From: Patricia Abbott, Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date: November 7, 2024 
 
Re: Contract Revision: Impact 
 

The Town of Munster works with Impact Networking to manage our IT needs. Impact 
has made a review of the number of items being serviced and under the terms of the existing 
contract, the monthly payment will increase by $128.72 from $15,955.56 to $16,084.28. 

 
 
Recommendation: 
 

By motion and voice vote, approve the revised monthly invoice cost for Impact 
Networking at a cost not to exceed $16,084.28. 


